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Picnic Day! 
A little business first . . .  

The East Africa Project Fair will 
be happening in Kilimanjaro, 
Tanzania in early to mid 
February, 2020.  We will also be 
going to Uganda to visit our 
Rotary friends there and see the 
projects that are under way.   

Also Safaris and Gorillas!! Talk to Barry for more details.  
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Please consider joining the Valley of the Moon Rotary Club in helping 
package meals in the movement to end hunger by 2030. A great event to 
include family members, friends and grandchildren 12+ years of age.  

November 2, 2019, 10 am to Noon, East Recreation Center,  
6637 Oakmont Drive, Santa Rosa.  To register please visit . . .  

 http://events.riseagainsthunger.org/valleyofthemoonrotary 
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Santa Rosa East Rotary Picnic

Spring Lake Park









